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Dear Mr. Monaghan 

I am writing to you concerning the Mr. Binman site located at Luddenmore, Grange, 
Kilmallock, Co. Limerick. A s  you are aware this facility operates under a waste licence 
issued by the Environmental Protection Agency (WO06 1-02). 

I wish to draw your attention to the fact that the Agency currently has a waste licence review 
application (WOO61-03), which was received on 11 July 2008, before it for consideration 
regarding this facility. 

The Agency requests that you advise whether you wish to proceed with this waste licence 
review. If you do not wish to proceed with the waste licence review, you can apply to the 
Agency to formally withdraw the review application form and apply for a refund of the 
licence review application fee. 

Given the current circumstances the Agency would appreciate a reply to this correspondence 
within two weeks of the date of this letter. 

Yours sincerely 

Iniector  
Environmental Licensing Programme 

Cc. Seamus Leahy, Mr. Binman, Luddenmore, Grange, Kilmallock, Co. Limerick 


